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The Permanent Council held a special meeting, requested by the Permanent Mission of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela, to consider the topic:  “serious threats to democracy in Venezuela” (CP/INF.5013/04).
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The Permanent Representative of Venezuela, Ambassador Jorge Valero, took the floor to refer to the “new aggression against the sovereignty of his country.”  The text of his statement was published as document CP/INF.5014/04.


The floor was then given to the Permanent Representative of the United States, Ambassador John F. Maisto, who characterized as baseless and untrue the facts mentioned in the said statement.  He also read out a statement issued that day by the U.S. Secretary of State (CP/INF.5015/04).


Lastly, a statement issued on May 27, 2004, by the Secretary General, Dr. César Gaviria, (CP/INF.5016/04) was read out.


The Permanent Council took note of the aforementioned statements and documents.
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�. 	Statements and observations made by delegations may be found in the minutes of the meeting, CP/ACTA 1426/04.
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